
Labor Policy Council Notification No. 804 
18 June 2015 

 
 
Mr. Yasuhisa Shiozaki 
Minister 
Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare  
 
 
Upon request for consultation notified in MHLW Notification No. 0618-2, as of 18 June 2015, 
please find below the recommendation from the Council on the “Outline of the Draft Ministerial 
Ordinance for Partial Revision of Ordinance on Prevention of Ionizing Radiation Hazards”.  
 

 
Recommendation 

 
As described in “Recommendation” in Attachment. 

 
 
 
Yoshio Higuchi 
Chairperson 
Labor Policy Council 
  



(Attachment) 
18 June 2015 

 
 
Prof. Yoshio Higuchi 
Chairperson 
Labor Policy Council 
 
 

Re: “Outline of the Draft Ministerial Ordinance for Partial Revision of Ordinance on 
Prevention of Ionizing Radiation Hazards” 
 
Please find below the report from the Committee on Occupational Safety and Health regarding 
the above topic which the Labor Policy Council received a request on for consultation in the 
MHLW Notification No. 0618-2, as of 18 June 2015.   
 
 

Report 
 

We confirm the validity of the draft presented by the Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare. 
 
 
 
Ritsu Dobashi 
Chairperson 
Committee on Occupational Safety and Health 
 
 


